
French scientists to visit SibFU

The delegation from the INP Toulouse visited Siberian Federal University on September 29, 2009. The
delegation consisted of Prof. Jean-Marc Le Lann, Director of l'Ecole National Superieure des Ingenieurs
en Art Chimique et Technologiques (ENSIACET, INPT) and Romulyus Grigorash, Professor of
Informatics Research Institute, Head of the sector called “Cooperation with Eastern Europe” of the INPT
International Relations Service. The delegates met with the representatives of Siberian Federal University
in the conference hall of the SibFU Polytechnic Institute.
The delegates paid an official visit within the framework of the Agreement on Cooperation signed by the
INPT and Siberian Federal University. During the official visit the delegates presented the INPT and
proposed to extend further collaboration in educational and science programmes.
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